THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE HENRY WERNER MEN STUDENTS' ADVISER January 28, 1944 Dr. Forrest C. Allen 107 Robinson Campus Dear Dr. Allen: As a member of the Sachem Faculty Committee you will be interested in the enclosed list of names of Junior men which contains possible candidates for election to Sachem. Will you kindly return this list to this

office with check marks against such names as you consider to be potential material for election to Sachem. Will it be possible for you to let us have your return of this list on or before Tuesday evening, February 1?

The meeting of Sachem Faculty Advisers will be held at Room 121, Frank Strong Hall, February 3rd at 4:30 p.m. Will you please notify this office if you are unable to attend.

Very sincerely yours,

Henry Werner